
 

 

        Join us for a Cancer Fundraising Event to help support  

The Hudson Valley Resource Center  

 Washingtonville Wizards vs. Valley Central 
September 18th 2015   

 
Items go on sale at 6 p.m. 

T-Shirts, Ribbons (in honor or in memory; they will be displayed along fence),  
Candles for Survivor Lap, Backpacks & 50/50 Raffle Tickets 

 
All proceeds will be given to the Hudson Valley Resource Center 

 
We invite all Survivors from both schools to walk in the Candlelight Lap at halftime.  

 
If you are a survivor and plan on walking please contact  

Nicole Pogelschek at 845-458-9017 or email at knpogelschek@optimum.net 

Washingtonville Wizards Touchdown Club 
& 

Washingtonville High School Wizards Against Cancer Club 
 


